Sherry Hoyo

From:

Mary Holden

Sent:

Tuesday, December 17, 2019 2:37 PM

To:

Sherry Hoyo

Subject:

FW: Building and landscape plans for 261 Hideaway Circle S.

Sherry,

Disregard the previous one I sent and use this one.

Thanks

Respectfully,

Mary P. Holden

Mary P. Holden, Senior Planner City of Marco Island 50 Bald Eagle Dr. Marco Island, FL 34145 239-389-3975



From: James And jolaynne holmes <jolaynne@embarqmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 10:37 PM

To: Mary Holden <mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com>

Subject: Re: Building and landscape plans for 261 Hideaway Circle S.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you for your response to our request. And for the meeting information. Both greatly appreciated.

J Holmes

From: "Mary Holden" < mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com>

To: "Meg Holmes" < jolaynne@embargmail.com>

Cc: "rperez" < RPerez@cityofmarcoisland.com >, "Daniel Smith" < dsmith@cityofmarcoisland.com >,

"Sherry Hoyo" <shoyo@cityofmarcoisland.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:34:45 PM

Subject: RE: Building and landscape plans for 261 Hideaway Circle S.

Good Afternoon Mrs. Holmes,

A variance request has been submitted to the City for a cantilever encroachment of 4 feet into the landscape buffer. It is scheduled for the January 3, 2020 Planning Board meeting, which is at 9:00 am located in the Community Room at 51 Bald Eagle Rd. We will note your objection. Please be aware you are able to attend the meeting and voice your objection in person.

Please let us know if there are additional questions.

Respectfully,

Mary P. Holden

Mary P. Holden, Senior Planner City of Marco Island 50 Bald Eagle Dr. Marco Island, FL 34145 239-389-3975



From: Raul Perez < RPerez@cityofmarcoisland.com >

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:27 PM

To: James And jolaynne holmes < jolaynne@embargmail.com>

Cc: Mary Holden <mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com>

Subject: RE: Building and landscape plans for 261 Hideaway Circle S.

Good afternoon Mrs. Holmes,

Betty will be following up and providing you with the requested documents. In regards to the variance, that does not fall under my purview, as it is a zoning consideration. I've copied in Mary who oversees the zoning division as she'll be able to assist you that portion of things. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

From: James And jolaynne holmes < jolaynne@embargmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 2:43 PM **To:** Raul Perez < RPerez@cityofmarcoisland.com>

Subject: Building and landscape plans for 261 Hideaway Circle S.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Perez,